Monday Notes from Mrs. Hunt, November 25, 2013
***Thanksgiving recess is November 27, 28, 29 – No School. Classes resume on Monday, December 2, 2013.
***No Homework Club on Tuesday, November 26, 2013. Homework Club has been cancelled. 
***Highly recommended music instructors are available after school, here at Cosgriff. 
	Megan Lee – Voice 	Email, mmlee21@gmail.com, contact number 801-842-5632	
	Rachel Taft – Viola	Email, racheltaft@gmail.com, contact number 801-520-3041
	George Simon – Guitar     Email, x6string@gmail.com, contact number 801-671-6920
***The Student Council proudly handed a $1200.00 check to Mr.  & Mrs. Jon Huntsman last week in a short school assembly. The donation was a result of the October service Project for cancer research and patient care at the Huntsman Cancer Institute. A quote from Mr. Jon Huntsman’s thank you note to Mrs. Hunt reads as follows, “The Students were clean, neat dignified, polite and all-American in every sense of the word. I don’t know that I have ever spoken before a more attentive and thoughtful assembly of young people.” This was a well deserved compliment to the students for their respectful behavior during the assembly. Thank you to Cosgriff students, parents, and teachers/staff for supporting the Huntsman Cancer Institute. 
***Please take time to read policy 4510 (p. 24, 25, 26) in the Student Handbook, listed on the Cosgriff website. Students must maintain a C or above grade average at all times in all Core subjects in order to play in the UCAA Utah Catholic Athletic Association (formerly PARA.) A student will be asked to sit out of practice and games until his/her grades meet the school standard. Thank you for your support with this grade requirement. 
***A special thank you to parents of our Third Grade Class for a delicious faculty lunch. It was hot and filling on such a cold and windy day. 
***Because of your support, generosity and the hard work of the students, our school “Families” assembled fifty Thanksgiving dinner boxes last week for St. Patrick’s and St. Ambrose parish. These will be given to parishioners along with a $25.00 gift card for the purchase of a turkey. 
***A special word of thanks and appreciation to our “Gold Club” (your parents) and the Danielle Henry Foundation. For the first time anyone can remember, Cosgriff School will receive two new copiers. The faculty and staff are thrilled about these much needed gifts to the school. 
***Be sure you search the lost & found pile by the gym before the end of the day, November 26, 2013. All items will soon be donated to those who are in need of pants, shirts, sweaters, and jackets. 
***Please note an error in the Sunday bulletin, dated November 24, 2013. The Sixth Grade Class will host mass Sunday, December 8, 2013, 11:00 a.m. not December 1, 2013.  
Thank you,
 Happy Thanksgiving,
Mrs. Hunt

